
Coming Soon…  
On March 3, We will have our first annual TMS Academic Bowl. The Academic Bowl will be a 
whole school event featuring jeopardy games, athletic competitions, student musical 
performances, and a cheerleading routine. At the end of this event, we will crown one 
community the overall winner of The Tomlinson Cup. The purpose of this initiative is to build 
confidence and study skills in an engaging and motivating environment. This fun event will bring 
the TMS school community closer together uniting everyone with a common purpose of 
academic success and achievement. To build up to the Academic Bowl, beginning February 21-
March 2, TMS teachers will begin all classes with skill building warm up activities. During these 
activities, the teachers will award “power points.” Every student will have a chance to earn 
“power points”. The learning activities will be focused on academic skills, study skills, and 
participation. The more “power points” the students earn the better their chances will be to be 
selected in the raffle to represent their community at the first annual Academic Bowl (March 3).  
 

 


